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The Asia Pacific Energy Research Center is pleased to present the Energy 
Efficiency Policy Workshop, which will take place ahead of the 45th meeting of the 
APERC Expert Group on Energy Efficiency and Conservation (EGEE&C). 
 
The objective of the workshop is to develop capacity in energy efficiency policy for 
APEC economies, especially developing economies. The workshop will 
concentrate on the way economies can fund energy efficiency policy, 
agencies, and programs. The agenda will include opportunities for active 
participation from all attendees.  
 
APERC would like to extend an invitation for all APEC economies to participate in 
this workshop. APERC has made funding available to assist travel eligible 
economies to attend the workshop. 
 
More details on the content and registration will be forthcoming shortly but we 
encourage travel eligible economies to nominate candidates to participate on the 
workshop. Ideal candidates will be members of energy policy agencies that are 
looking to be involved in energy efficiency development.  
 
For nominations and any enquiries please contact Martin Brown-Santirso at APERC 
(m.brown-santirso@aperc.ieej.or.jp). 
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